
It was great to be with the first year 

students of the Emanuel Theological 

Seminary in Kalaymyo, Myanmar for 

Spiritual Emphasis Week 2015. The Lord 

gave us an amazing week in the Word. 

Pastor Go Mun Thang is committed to 

providing these students with a learning 

environment where the Word is taught in the context of 

practical ministry. In February 2016 another seven will receive 

their degrees. Over the past two and a half years we have been 

involved in helping this school to raise up the next generation. 

Myanmar is a country that is approaching a “watershed 

moment” in the history of their country. We are blessed to be a 

part of these students’ learning experience, and also blessed to 

be a part of bringing this nation into its enteral destiny.

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 

country where Firstlight 

is working. Your prayers 

throughout this year can 

make a difference.

Reaching the FatherlessHelping Flood Victims in Myanmar

We got word last month that heavy rains 

caused severe flooding in Kalaymyo, 

Myanmar. Many have been evacuated 

from their homes and hundreds are 

without clean drinking water. Through our 

partnership with Myanmar Evangelical 

Mission For Christ, and the Emanuel 

Theological Seminary, we have been able 

to release $1,000 USD from Firstlight International to assist 

flood victims in the region. So far 30 large bags of rice and 

lots of bottled drinking water have been given to victims in two 

affected areas, helping 484 people. We are blessed to be able 

to help. Please pray as the recovery process continues.

As a new Thai school term 

beings, weekly visits are 

being made to home and 

area schools to over 80 

children from fatherless 

homes in seven locations 

across Thailand. Our 

Firstlight Area Teams are 

bringing Christ into the 

conversation during each 

visit. Ning to the left, is one 

of our Families Without 

Fathers (FWF) project 

staff in the Seka district of 

Buang Kan province. She 

is actively involved each of 

these families’ lives. Over 

30% of all Thais have been 

affected in some way by a 

fatherless home. Our FWF 

project brings Christ into 

families like these, who 

desparately need our help.
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These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 

about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!

Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252

www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

We are blessed by your partnership in so many 

ways.  May these 3rd quarter 2015 mission 

highlights encourage you in your prayers 

and financial giving.  The work of Firstlight is 

prospering and the kingdom is advancing! 

 Thank you once again for your part in  

 everything we do.

    Dan & Debbie Ecker

Training the Next Generation...
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